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Spring Term dates … 
              (see also our Website) 
9

th
 March 2 Year 5 classes to the Jewish 

Museum 

 Year 4 to the London Zoo 

 2L to Hampstead Heath 

10
th

 March Year 6 BBC Radio trip 

 4 – 6 p.m. CSSA football pre- 

playoffs at Talacre 

12
th

 March 2.30 – 3.25 p.m. Year 4 Science 

Workshop for parents 

 9 – 10.30 a.m. RJ Maths workshop 

with parents (no crèche available) 

13
th

 March Red Nose Day 

 2P trip to Hampstead Heath 

16
th

 March 3.30 – 5.30 p.m. UCS Science trip 

17
th

 March 9.30 - 3.30 p.m. Football Finals at 

Talacre 

 2.30 p.m. Year 6 Science workshop 

for parents 

 1.30 – 3.30 p.m.   Nursery to 

Camden Garden Centre 

19
th

 March 9.10 a.m. Year 1 Science workshop 

for parents 

 9.00 – 10.30 a.m. RJ Primrose Maths 

workshop for parents (no crèche 

available) 

20
th

 March 9.30 – 12.30 p.m. KS2 cross country 

 at Parliament Hill Fields 

 9.10 a.m. Year 2 parent workshop 

    

STARS OF THE STARS OF THE STARS OF THE STARS OF THE WEEKWEEKWEEKWEEK    

Awarded to children who always do the right 

thing and make the right choices 
 

     27th February 2015                     6
th

 March 2015 

 

     1K     Olta and Loftie  Hadia             

     1L      Matja and Cleo  Reggie   

     2 L     Norik   Nadia,Jon.Shiya,Lola                                               

     2P     Isobel                   Clem  

     3M    Balqiisa and Sam                        Next week 

     3P     Fatima and Sophie                    Kai                 

     4M   Max and Michael  Ayza,Zeynep,Jamie,Eron 

     4T     Viola                          Jolie-Anne and Raphael 

     5A    Dea       Elsa                

     5M   Lucy and Samiyah  Lucy and Lewis  

     5MD Charlie                   Apollona and Scott 

     6J      Artyom               Hind 

     6S     Sumayya,Archie,Khalid Aadil and Suraiya 

                                 

 

 

 

 

A message from our interim  

Headteacher, Sue Ladipo … 

 

This week has been very exciting. On Monday the 

choir performed beautifully at the Camden Music 

Festival. I would like to thank Katie Butler for all her 

hard work in organising this event and for giving our 

children the opportunity to shine. It was lovely to see 

so many supportive parents there as well. I hope 

more parents will encourage children to join the choir 

– singing is such an uplifting experience. Thank you 

Katie. 

I would also like to thank Marianne for arranging 

World Book Day and for inspiring us all to come 

dressed as our “unmissable” character. It is also 

important to thank parents for helping the children 

with ideas and great costumes; there were so many 

creative and fantastic outfits and props. Please have a 

look at the pictures on the website and a few below. 

Robin has been in this week to meet with me and the  

leadership team. He is really looking forward to 

starting as headteacher after the Easter holiday – and 

is already very involved in all decisions. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Since half term across the school our children have 

been learning outside the classroom, visiting the CLC 

for computer classes, the Churchill War Rooms, the 

Camden Garden Centre and the Bethnal Green 

Museum of Childhood.   There have been swimming 

lessons and, of course, sport at Talacre and William 

Ellis School, as well as the many clubs in which 

children are involved. 

 

Visit our website for reports and photographs. 
 



LLLLATIN CLUB ATIN CLUB ATIN CLUB ATIN CLUB CORNERCORNERCORNERCORNER  
The ancient Greeks and Romans used 
to inscribe their thanks or requests to 
the gods on small metal votive tablets 
and hang them up on the wall of their 
local temple. Sometimes it was 
gratitude for recovery from illness or 

injury, or a safe journey, and might include a picture of 
a body part that healed.  Latin Club had a go at making 
their own, writing their names in the Greek alphabet! 
 

           
 

 

    Week beginning  23rd  February 2015 
Week beginning  23  February 2015   % 

Attendance         Number of late children 

                

   Nursery  91  10 

     RJ   97  07 

     RR   97  04                  

     1K   93  11              

     1L   93  11      

     2L   97  10                  

     2P   95  10                  

     3M   94  05                       

     3P   98  08              

     4M   97  04              

     4T   99  05              

     5A   96  10              

     5M   97  05              

     5MD   97  04               

     6J   97  03              

     6S   95  02                             

 

Well done, 4T, with a splendid 99% attendance and  

          congratulations to 6S with just two lates!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day in school was such a happy day.   

Children and staff dressed up a character from their 

favourite book;  there were book readings, storytelling 

and lots of discussion.   Book tokens were given to each 

child and prizes of additional tokens were presented in 

Achievement Assembly today.   Let’s keep reading to and 

with our families for years to come. 

Here are a few pictures.   The website has more. 

 

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
PRIMROSE MATHS 

 
Confidence with number is one of the essentials in 
the Early Learning Goals for Reception children.   We 
enjoy making counting fun in RJ and RR so we have 
devised lots of games which are easy to copy or 
improvise at home. 
 
The sessions for parents / carers are held on a 
Thursday morning from 9 – 10.30 a.m. AND THERE 
ARE TWO MORE TO GO.   Please do come and enjoy 
Maths with your child next week. 
 

 

 
 
 

RERERERED NOSE DAYD NOSE DAYD NOSE DAYD NOSE DAY    !!!!!!!!    
To help raise money for Comic Relief, on Friday, 13Friday, 13Friday, 13Friday, 13thththth    

AprilAprilAprilApril the School Council has organised a day for 

children to dress up as one of the Red NoseRed NoseRed NoseRed Nose characters.   

Each Year group has its own characterEach Year group has its own characterEach Year group has its own characterEach Year group has its own character. 

Or you can come to school wearing red clothes!Or you can come to school wearing red clothes!Or you can come to school wearing red clothes!Or you can come to school wearing red clothes!    
Don’t forget to bring in £1!Don’t forget to bring in £1!Don’t forget to bring in £1!Don’t forget to bring in £1!    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

WEDNESDAY, 25TH 
MARCH 

.30- - 4.45 p.m. 
 

!! PARTY DISCO !! 
for children in 

Reception, Years 1 & 2 
 

LOOK OUT FOR LETTER 
COMING HOME! 


